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FEIDAY, JANUARY 22, 1897.

At the Court at Osborue House, Isle of Wight,
the 15th day of January 1897.

PRESENT,
The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in Council.
fTWIS day the Honourable William St. John

1_ Fremantle Brodrick, M.P., was, by Her
Majesty's command, sworn of Pier Majesty's Most
Honourable Privy Council, and took his place at
the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Osborne House, Isle of Wight,
the 6th day of January 1897.

PRESENT,
The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Lord Justice Chitty was, by Her
Majesty's command, sworn of Her Majesty's Most
Honourable Privy Council, and took his place at
the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Osborne House, Isle of Wight,
the 15th day of January 1897.

PRESENT,

The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in CounciL
Her Majesty in Council was this day pleased, on

a Representation of the Right Honourable the
Lords of the Committee of Council on Education
in Scotland, to appoint James MacPherson Wattie,
Esquire, M.A., of Aberdeen University, and B.A.,
Pembroke College, Oxford, to be one of Her
Majesty's Inspectors of Schools.

C. L. PEEL.

At the Court at Osborne House, Isle of Wight,
the 15th day of January 1897.

PRESENT,
The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

This day Sir John Henry Keimaway, Bart.,
M.P., was, by Her Majesty's command, sworn of
Her Majesty's Most Honourable Privy Council,
and took his place at the Board accordingly.

At the Court at Osborne House. Isle of Wight,
the loth day of January 1897.

PRESENT,
The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

Her Majesty in Council was this day pleased, on
a Representation of the Right Honourable the
Lords of the Committee of Council on Education,
to appoint Robert Edward Hughes, Esquire, B.A.,
late Scholar of Jesus College, Oxford, to be one of
Her Majesty's Inspectors of Schools.

At the Court at Osborne House, Isle of Wight,
the 15th day of January 1897.

PRESENT,
The QUEEN's Most Excellent Majesty in Council.

Her Majesty was this day pleased, by and with
the advice of Her Privy Council, in pursuance of


